
 

 
 

The Mission of the Oshkosh Police Department is to promote public safety and to enhance the 
 quality of life in our community through innovative policing and community partnerships 

 

    

 
      

     
 

 
    

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

OSHKOSH POLICE DEPARTMENT 
 

Date: August 3, 2017   

Time: 2:30 PM   

Contact: Lt. Andrew Lecker     

(920) 236-5700   

Subject:  Shooting Investigation - Update  

 

The Oshkosh Police Department along with the Winnebago County Coroner’s Office continue to 

investigate a shooting incident, which occurred yesterday in the 2300 block of Wisconsin Street.  

The incident appears to be an isolated case of domestic violence. 

 

A 66 year old female was found deceased at the residence with an apparent gunshot wound to the 

head.  That female is identified as Bonnie A. Tyson of Oshkosh.  An autopsy was performed today at 

the Dane County Medical Examiner’s Office and the results are pending. 

 

A 66 year old male was also found at that location with a gunshot wound to the head.  That 

individual has been identified as John L Tyson of Oshkosh.  He was transported to a local hospital 

with life threatening injuries.  He continues to recover from those injuries. 

 

The Oshkosh Police Department is not currently seeking anyone else related to this incident and 

there is no danger to the public at this time. 
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PROFESSIONALISM   ●   PRIDE   ●   INTEGRITY   ●   TEAMWORK 


